
 
 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro    

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      

Washington, DC 20515  

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      

Washington, DC 20515  

 

     

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for YWCA North Central Washington Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) 

Updating and Modernization in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is YWCA North Central Washington, located at 212 First St, 

Wenatchee, WA 98801. The supportive housing until owned by YWCA is located at 111 Chelan Ave, 

Wenatchee, WA, 98801. 

 

The YWCA’s permanent supportive housing building is in need of critical updates. The apartments were 

not originally built for modern appliances and electric needs. This funding will make it possible to 

purchase a new water heater, update heating, cooling and electrical systems and install a weather efficient 

roof.  

 

YWCA NCW is a lead partner to reduce poverty through housing in the regional planning organization 

Our Valley Our Future. The case management model YWCA uses helps individuals achieve economic 

independence and self-sufficiency. Upgrading and modernizing the Permanent Supportive Housing 

building ensures YWCA can continue to serve the community and provide needed safe and stable 

housing. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

Kim Schrier, M.D. 

Member of Congress 

 


